
Date:  27.04.2022                                                                                                                                 Cir. No. : 02/2022-23

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Tattva School!

As we move towards the end of the academic year, Team Tattva would like to acknowledge with a deep sense

of gratitude, your patronage towards supporting the school in completing all the yearly activities successfully

and with great rigour. The school conducted a Bridge Programme from 23rd March to 28th April. Mid test was

conducted to check the efficacy of the same and your ward’s grades are as shared below.

NAME: SCHOOL YEAR: 2021-22
GRADE: TERM- 2- BRIDGE COURSE
TEACHER: DATE: 27.04.2022

SUBJECT GRADE
ENGLISH
II L K/H
MATH
SCIENCE
SST

Alongside this, our teachers also connected with you all to check if you require any further support from school

to improve your ward’s learning and your satisfaction at school. While you parents are extremely appreciative

of the teachers’ hard work, patience and effort, you have also shared the below collated findings with us.

Grades Findings  says that the Students need support with
Prep- Grade 1 Reading, Writing, Spoken English
Grades 2and 3 Vocab, Spelling, Communication, Hindi
Gr.4-8 All subjects
Gr.9 Parents not sure of portions/subject, have said that they will check in future

We will address the subject related concerns in the staggered bridge from June onwards and conduct focussed

activities to address the grade wise skills enhancement. We look forward to your cooperation here.

The summer vacation is from 29th April to 1st June and the school reopens on 2nd June. In order to practice the

concepts taught during the bridge, the Holiday Home work has been shared with you. We request you all to

ensure that your ward necessarily completes the homework and submits the same to the respective teachers

on the reopening day positively.

After all, Education is a shared commitment between dedicated teachers, motivated students and enthusiastic

parents with common goals! Looking forward to a long cherished association with you all!

Best wishes and see you all in the new Academic Year, on 2nd June,2022.

Stay safe, stay healthy

Warm regards,

Team Tattva


